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Julie Thompson

IR R A L
From: Denise Kylie Wright <campaigns@good.do>

Sent: Thursday, 3 November 2016 8:30 PM

To: fgm

Subject: Submission to the Joint Select Committee on Future Gaming Markets

Dear Members of the Committee,

I have seen too many times, the adverse affect gambling on pokies has on communities, and it can be
catastrophic to small regional communities such as Break O'Day region. I have seen little old ladies lose
their family homes and life savings, instead of recieving community support for their lonliness and self
worth issues. Millions of dollars go through these machines every year. They are too easily accessed in the
regional areas and become a crutch for lonly individuals..

Yours sincerely, Denise Kylie Wright

This email was sent by Denise Kylie Wright via Do Gooder, a website that
allows people to contact you regarding issues they consider important. In accordance with web protocol FC
3834 we have set the FROM field of this email to our generic no-reply address at campaigns@good.do,
however Denise Kylie provided an email address (kyliewright464@gmail.com) which we included in the
REPLY-TO field.

Please reply to Denise Kylie Wright at kyliewright464(@gmail.com.

To learn more about Do Gooder visit www.dogooder.co To learn more about web protocol FC 3834 visit:
www.rfc-base.org/rfc-3834.html




